
Every Monday Free sensory class 10am – 11am.

Saturday 1st September – Open Day 11-3pm.

Sunday 9th September – Congleton Duck Race, 

2pm in Congleton park.



We 

celebrated 

international 

tiger day by 

having a 

“Tiger who 

came to tea” 

tea party and 

had our faces 

painted as 

tigers.

Our current 

theme is 

“transport” 

where we 

have been 

doing a 

variety of 

craft 

activities.

We have been 

very busy 

creating 

artwork for 

Congleton in 

bloom and the 

for the church 

floral display.

We have 

painted and 

hid lots of 

different rocks 

for other 

children to 

find! 

We wish all 

our school 

leavers have a 

great time at 

school!

We have 

explored 

different 

ways of 

moving 

through 

yoga, the 

children 

have 

enjoyed the 

exciting 

stories that 

go with the 

moves.

We have 

also enjoyed 

our edible 

beach 

sensory tray.

We have 

learnt about 

dinosaurs 

through 

reading 

“Harry & the 

bucketful of 

dinosaurs”

Along with  a 

dinosaur 

sorting 

activity 

matching and 

sorting the 

colours.

Plus dinosaur 

footprint 

making.



Sensory Classes on a Monday in our 

new Sensory Play Room, 10am -11am 

We welcome Selby to our 

bank staff team.

Heather will be working 5 

morning’s term time only 

from September.  

We would like to wish Krista Wright a fond Farewell after 32years at the Nursery. 

Krista is retiring, however Krista will still be involved in the sensory garden 

project and will be helping out with planting with children.

Sheryl from the baby room has gone to start her maternity leave, we send her 

our well wishes.


